
From: Kevin Modany at HQ <KModany@ittesi.com> 
To: Bill Scroggins <bscroggins@MtSAC.edu> 
Cc: Gene Feichtner at HQ <EFeichtner@itt-tech.edu> 
Date: 09/09/2016 05:25 AM 
Subject: RE: Transition of ITT Students to Community College 

 
Bill, 
  
Thank you so much for your note and kind words.  We are all terribly saddened and frustrated with the 
developments….beyond words….however we are trying to move forward and focus on the interests of 
the students.  With that in mind we are grateful and appreciative of your interest to help the former 
students.  This is a priority for us. 
  
Gene Feichtner, our President and COO is handling all student transition matters and you can direct any 
additional questions or comments to me and him.  In the interim we will add your school’s name to the 
list of educational institutions that have expressed an interest in working with ITT Technical Institute 
students on transfer options.   
  
We thank you once again for your interest in assisting former ITT Tech students and thank you for your 
patience with us as we work through a terribly unfortunate and complicated wind-down process 
  
Best,  
Kevin 
  
From: Bill Scroggins [mailto:bscroggins@MtSAC.edu]  
Sent: Thursday, September 08, 2016 8:37 PM 
To: Kevin Modany at HQ <KModany@ittesi.com> 
Subject: Transition of ITT Students to Community College 

  
Mr. Modany,  
 
First, my condolences on the closing of your organization. I have been in higher education for 42 years, 
and have worked with ITT Technical Institute campuses throughout California for many years. The 
closing of ITT is a loss for our country and its workforce.  
 
That said, as the president of the largest single campus community college in California and a near 
neighbor to the ITT Campus in San Dimas, I offer our assistance to your students in continuing their 
education with us. Our CTE programs match very well those that are offered at the San Dimas ITT 
Campus.  
 
Please let me know what our college can do.  
 
Bill Scroggins 
President  & CEO 

 
 


